
HON. YASUSHI MISAWA VISIT SAKURA GIRLS SECONDARY. SCHOOL 

 

In August 2023 Hon. Yasushi Misawa, The Ambassador of Japan in Tanzania visited Sakura Girls 

Secondary School located at Bangata in Arusha Dc. 

 

In 2015/2016 Japan funded the establishment of Sakura Girls Secondary School in Arusha Tanzania. 

The school is planning to add Advanced level secondary education to support girls’ education. 

Students who join the school come from poor communities in the Arusha region and in Tanzania. 

The focus of the school is to nurture the girls to become future leaders. 

 

The school is an important friendship project between Japan and Tanzania. More than 300 girls from 

poor communities have and are receiving their education in this school. Two batches of graduates 

have already joined universities in Tanzania. 



 

 I got an opportunity to share about our projects to help marginalized communities as a way to reach 

sustainable development Goals. We had a friendly discussion on how Tanzania can attain sustainable 

development goals. 

 


